RAINTREE VIEW MINUTES
JUNE 10, 2015

The committee met at 7 pm at the clubhouse. Brenda Miller, Stan Spruill, and Allan Dancy were
present.

A discussion was held on getting seedlings from the Mo. Dep’t of Conservation and possible planting
them on the perimeter. Cost would be minimal. Discussed the different types available and what would
be best suited for our location.

After the discussion, the meeting was moved to the playground for a documented safety inspection of
the swings and slides. The equipment is in overall good condition with no noticeable safety defects.
Deep tire tracks in the surface of the playground showed evidence of vandalism; Brenda volunteered to
rake and smooth the ground. Some trash was removed. An attempt will be made to remove the black
scuff marks from the slides.

Scheduled meetings for the months of July and August are postponed . Special meetings may be called
if needed. The next scheduled meeting will be on Sept. 9, 7 pm at the clubhouse.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm with Brenda still raking the
playground.



